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With ongoing gratitude to our Be a Hero donors: Phil Tartsinis, Mutual of America, 
Howard & Ann Orr and CHR’s Executive Management Team

P.S. – Your gift today will help children, families and 
adults who are trying to stay healthy and make ends 
meet during the coronavirus crisis. Thank you so 
much for your friendship and support! 

Dear Friend,

It’s hard to believe how much the world has changed over the last few weeks and 
I sincerely hope that you and your family are safe and healthy. 

As you may imagine, we are deeply worried about the impact of the coronavirus 
crisis on thousands of our clients at CHR, particularly those who are already  
vulnerable because of illness, addictions, and for many now, loss of income. In 
times of crisis, the burden is always heavier on the working poor and families who 
are trying to rebuild their lives. 

As one of CHR’s closest supporters, I’m writing to ask you to please  
consider making an urgent gift of any size to help us meet the needs of 
children, families and adults in our state.

Basic needs like food, shelter and clothing are a bedrock to good health and lasting 
recovery. We want to do everything we can to help our clients continue to thrive and 
reach their potential.

During the coronavirus crisis, please know that CHR continues to provide 24/7 care 
through our residential programs, crisis teams, and assessment center. In addition, 
we are now providing telehealth and telephonic care for individuals, as appropriate, 
and are here for you and your family if you need us. Appointments can be made by 
calling 1-877-884-3571.

Thank you for considering this urgent request. I know this is a difficult time for  
everyone and I deeply appreciate any support you can provide. Gifts can be made 
by using the enclosed envelope or by visiting www.chrhealth.org.

Warm Regards,


